Republic of the Philippines

Q Department of Environment and Natural Resources
& Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office

MIMAROPA Region
Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
‘d::' E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Telfax No. (048) 433-5638
@ May 12, 2022
|
MEMORANDUM |
FOR Tﬁe Director
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau
L(j)S Bafos, Laguna
THRU Tﬁe Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
beas Blvd., Metro Manila
FROM Tﬁe Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT RE: REQUEST FOR THE PROCUREMENT AND

INSTALLATION OF ROD-SURFACE ELEVATION TABLE R-

SET) IN SNAKE ISLAND-NATIONAL COASTAL AND MARINE
CENTER FOR RESEARCH

This pertains to the memorandum dated May 10, 2022 regarding our request for the
procurement and installation of (r-SET) in Snake Island.

In this regard, wé would like to acknowledge your response for including the cost of r-
SET procurement and installation in your budget proposal for the calendar year 2023 which
will be reflected in the Work and Financial Plan for Snake Island Monitoring. We thank you
for the continuous suppdrt extended to Snake Island as National Coastal and Marine Center for

Research.

For information jand record.
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MEMORANDUM

TOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA
The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
Palawan

FROM : The Director

SUBJECT : RE: REQUEST FOR THE PROCUREMENT AND

INSTALLATION OF ROD-SURFACE ELEVATION TABLE (R-
SET) IN SNAKE ISLAND-NATIONAL COASTAL AND MARINE
CENTER FOR RESEARCH

This has reference to your request for the procurement and installation of
r-SET in Snake Island NCMCR in Honda Bay, Palawan.

Since ERDB is regularly monitoring the area, please be advised that the
cost of r-SET procurement and installation will be included in the budget
proposal for the calendar year 2023, which will be reflected in the Work and

Financial Plan (WFP)

for Snake Island Monitoring of ERDB. We thank you for the

opportunity given to ERDB to initiate this undertaking.

For your information, thank you.
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